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21st December 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

As we approach the Holy Season of Christmas, I would like to commend the children and staff of 
Edendork P.S. who have worked tirelessly since September and have earned their well deserved 
break. 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to visit the school website www.edendorkps.com 
for a snapshop of some of the educational experiences presented throughout the school this term . I 
can highly recommend, for your enjoyment, the virtual class performances of all children from P.1 to 
P.7 as they present Christmas greetings to you through prayer, reflections, carol singing, verse, 
dance, dramatisations, makaton and music. A wonderful array of talent currently in Edendork is 
being showcased to which each and every child has contributed. We are truly blessed. Well done 
again to all the children involved and to the staff for continuing to give the children wonderful 
learning opportunities including performing and celebrating the arts. 
 

A special thank you parents and carers for your continued support for what is happening in school.   
 

We are continuing to live in challenging times as a result of Covid. We have and will do everything in 
our power to continue to keep the school open for the planned term times. Your support in assisting 
us in following school procedures and policy for the health and safety of all continues to be vital. I 
would urge you to periodically check school story on Class Dojo for any updates/changes to whole 
school practice we are required to implement.  
 

As planned. this term will end at 11:00 a.m. on Wednesday 22nd December. School will reopen for 
children on Thursday 6th January.  
 

Children will be presented with new online games over the Christmas holidays. To keep you regularly 
updated in relation to the content of individual games, online safety, Covid 19 (NI), etc. download 
the Saferschools App (customised version for Edendork P.S. most recently detailed in Dojo School 
Story 17th December). 
 

I would like to wish you and your families a safe, happy and holy Christmas and a peaceful New Year. 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 

Anne Mc Alinden 
(Principal) 
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